
August 2023
Office news: We are excited to announce the graduation of our 2022-2023 class. The 
graduation rehearsal is on August 16th. We are asking parents to drop off the children who 
are graduating for a practice run at 2:30 pm. The actual graduation ceremony starts on Friday 
August 18th at 2:30 pm. 
Summer is still here so we are trying to enjoy the weather as much as possible. Please do not 
forget the water bottles, hats, and sunscreens. We are glad to announce the Heritage Day 
Potluck on August 25th from 3-5pm. This event is for children, parents and staff members and 
we hope to see all members of the Bridlewood children’s center family joining this celebration. 
Bridlewood children’s center will be closed on Heritage Day, Monday August 7, 2023. 

Caterpillar Room: Let us welcome Sofia to this class. She is going to have a lot of fun and 
learn all sorts of wonderful things in the center. We are going to be playing with colourful 
shapes and talk about our five senses. 

Butterfly Room: Issac has started coming to the Bridlewood Center and is going to be a 
wonderful addition to our class. We are going to enjoy the summer and lots of fun talking 
about colours and shapes. Also try to understand our senses and exercise how our five senses 
can be put in to action.

Ladybug Room: First week will be the week of animals! Lots of fun facts about them and 
so much to learn! Second week colours and the third week will be shapes. The last week of 
august we will learn more about school.

Bunny Room: We are saying goodbye to Khushvi and Layla. We wish them a bright future 
wherever live takes them. We are going to learn a lot about shapes and colours. Our five 
senses, feelings and emotions are going to be other topics of our conversations this month. 
Because of heritage day, culture, diversity and people will be discussed as well.

Dinosaur Room: We are sad to see Ashton, Kamsiy and Devansh leave us. We wish you 
nothing but the best. Since there is a little more of summer left, we are going to make summer 
crafts. Summer is not complete without outdoor water activity. We are going to have some 
conversations on diversity and heritage day.


